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Mr Tony Clarke 

Right to Ride Representative  
1 Robert Gybson Way  

Norwich  
NR3 3PH 

 

Your Ref: 10022842 

Our Ref: TR010015  

Date: 22 May 2014 
 

 
 

Dear Mr Clarke  
 

Application by Norfolk County Council for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Norwich Northern Distributor Road (NDR) 
 

Thank you for your letter of 16 May 2014 regarding the above application.  
 

As we previously mentioned to you in an e-mail of 7 April 2014, unfortunately after 
the close of the relevant representation period we cannot change any representations 
made. However, as an interested party, you will be invited to submit further 

representations over the course of the examination and if you wish to do so, you will 
be welcome to mark them as from the Cycling Touring Club and they will be published 

as such.  
 
The Preliminary Meeting is an opportunity for interested parties to hear, and comment 

on, how the examination will be carried out and their role in it. The Preliminary 
Meeting is not the place to discuss the details or the merits of the application, there 

will be opportunities to make representations on these matters during the 
examination itself.  In addition to the initial assessment of principal issues provided at 
Annex B of the Examining Authority’s (ExA’s) letter of 8 May 2014, the ExA will outline 

the procedures for the examination of the evidence (point 3 of your letter).    
 

I’m sorry that you are having difficulty locating documents on our website. When 
publishing documents to our website we attempt to add descriptions, underneath the 
title of the document, in the hope that it will assist anyone visiting the website in 

identifying which documents are relevant to them. In the future you will be able to 
use the timetable tab to search for documents based on the submission deadline 

during the examination. Please call us on the details at the top of the letter if you 
have a specific query that we can talk you though.  
 

The Planning Inspectorate advises that applicants provide a glossary for each written 
document in order to provide clarification of meaning for all readers including the 

general public. During the examination of the application the Planning Inspectorate 
will ensure that it will use complete names and/or phrases before using any acronyms 
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in all of its procedural letters for the benefit of the reader.  
 

Regarding point 4 of your letter, the Planning Inspectorate aims to conduct a fair, 
open and impartial examination on behalf of the Secretary of State. The examination 
is a formal legal process, during which careful consideration is given to all the 

important and relevant matters, including the representations of all interested parties, 
any evidence submitted and answers provided to questions set out in writing and 

explained at hearings. All submissions made by interested parties to the examination 
of the application will be made publicly available on the Norwich NDR project page of 
the National Infrastructure pages of the Planning Portal website.  

 
I hope you find this information helpful, should you have any further questions please 

do not hesitate to contact us.    
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Steffan Jones  
 
Steffan Jones 
Case Officer 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can 
rely and you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required. 
 
A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the 
person or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in 
accordance with our Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 


